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2022 First and Second Quarter Audits 

                                  November 10, 2022

The meeting was called to order at approximately 5:00 p.m. in the Cotton Community Center, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. Board members present were Supervisor Jared Mevissen, Supervisor Sandi Nelson, Supervisor Tim Randall, Treasurer Jill Clark, Deputy Treasurer Stephanie Bergum, Clerk Megan Julin and Deputy Clerk Megan Hilsgen. There were no residents or guests present.

The Board examined and audited the Town finances for the 2022 first and second quarters based on the Clerk and Treasurer’s 2022 first & second quarter reports and the Treasurer and Clerk’s 2022 first and second quarter receipts and disbursements.

Sandi Nelson motioned, supported by Tim Randall to approve and sign the Clerk and Treasurer’s First and Second Quarter 2022 Reports. All books and records on file in the town office. Jared Mevissen aye. Sandi Nelson aye. Tim Randall aye. MOTION CARRIED. 
As there was no further business, Tim Randall motioned, supported by Jared Mevissen that the 2022 First and Second Quarter Audit meeting be adjourned at 5:39 p.m. Jared Mevissen aye. Sandi Nelson aye. Tim Randall aye. MOTION CARRIED.







Respectfully submitted,







________________________________







Town Clerk
